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On behalf of the CICC E-Board, I would like to thank
you all for going on this journey with us throughout the
Fall 2021 semester; we are grateful to each and every one

of our General Council members and appreciate the

clubs for participating in CICC. We loved seeing our
fellow students and their clubs at our CICC events and
we hope to host you all again in Spring 2022. Please join
us for our final CICC event for the Fall 2021: Cookie

Decorating Social for some hot chocolate and winter

cookies!
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LAST FALL SEMESTER
CICC MEETING:
DECEMBER 6
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USE OUR WINTER ZOOM
BACKGROUND FOR OUR
LAST MEETING OF 2021!

hank youfor a . .
cat semestery!, -

FIRST SPRING SEMESTER
MEETING: JANUARY 24, 2022
10 AM



